

Our Lady & St Joseph Primary School Newsletter

June 14 2019

Newsletter 1109

Dear parents: A really busy time of year. We now have all our Early Years tests completed, our Year I phonics screening check completed and all our Year 2 results confirmed. If you see me walking around beaming with delight you can guess why. Really really strong results with Year 6 to come on July 9th. All will be revealed over the next few weeks. Music concerts, art exhibitions and so much more going on. + Today was our annual review from Hackney and I have just got the result so more Outstanding news. Enjoy all the pictures below. Quite a week ...



pics of the week:

A beaming Ms Dyer after the two music concerts ... guitarists and choir and musicians galore ... Ms Helen's plant sale underway .. raised over £100 ... Ms Cahill and Year 2 celebrating the Wonders of the World the **NSPCC** in all day today telling children how to stay safe and images from Lily Hawkes amazing Art Exhibition.



















and finally ... it used to be called 'flaming June ' because it was so hot now ...well the rain is playing havoc with the cricket World Cup ... please do not let your child ride a bike or scooter inside school grounds a very near miss recently could have ended up like Chris Froome ...ride them outside by all means but never until you have left the school grounds hope you all enjoyed the concerts, assemblies and plant sales featured above. Thanks to all teachers and support staff for their efforts and you will all be thrilled when you hear our Outstanding outcomes this year as well ...roll on Summer and some sun would be nice.